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Circular 024 
 

8 April 2022 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
FLU VACCINES: 
 
Evergreen Health has received our flu vaccines from the Department of Health.  
 
Residents who put their names down must please make their way to the Care Centre on 
Monday 11 April 2022 from 10:00 – 13:00 to receive their vaccination. 
 
We were only able to secure enough vaccines for residents who put their names down and 
were not able to secure any extra vaccines for helpers or carers. 
 
Should you not be able to make it on Monday please contact Sipho on EXT 1220 to make 
an alternative arrangement. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


